
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
November 8, 2013 
 

CANCELLATION 

OF 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

The November 11, 2013 City Council Meeting 
has been cancelled. The next scheduled City 
Council Meeting is November 25, 2013 at 
7:00 p.m. following Council Workshop at 6:00 
p.m. located in City Hall at 56 Malone Street, 
Fairburn, Georgia.  


